
From: Erica Brown <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/14/2013 1:30:19 PM
Subject: RE: Chair?

Nirav is going to send out a new dial in number now
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2013 1:25 PM
 
To: Erica Brown
 
Subject: RE: Chair?
 
                Heh…I just emailed Nirav to ask if we were still on for the 1:15 call, or if they’d given us the wrong access 
code.  Glad to hear you’re listening to musak too…
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Erica Brown [mailto:Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2013 1:22 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Chair?
 
Hi Christian,
Are you the chairperson for the conference call with Social Finance?  We figured it would be John but as he’s not 
joining us anymore, maybe we need to get a passcode from Jan?
Thanks!
Erica
 
Erica Brown
SC Department of Health and Human Services
1801 Main Street
Columbia, SC 29202
Office: (803) 898-3062
Mobile: (978) 895-1217
Email: Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov
 

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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